
  

  

 

North-South Corridor 
Darlington Upgrade Project  
 

Closure of temporary Main South Road U-turn for  
northbound vehicles, Bedford Park North  

 
 
As part of the Darlington Upgrade Project, the temporary U-turn bay for northbound vehicles on Main 
South Road (adjacent Lincoln Road), Bedford Park North, will close from 6am on Wednesday 13 June 
2018.  
 
Northbound vehicles wishing to access Bedford Park North will be required to do so via Sturt Road.  
 
Please see the plan overleaf for details.  

 
The closure of the U-turn is required for construction of the Ayliffes Road bridge and excavation of the 
lowered motorway.  
 
If you have any questions or would like to speak to a member of the project team, please call  
1300 759 334 or email: enquiries@gatewaysouth.com.au.  

 
Kind Regards, 
 
Darlington Upgrade Project Team  

 
5 June 2018 
 



  

  

 
 
 
 

 


